
and do not include the Quartermaster Department, Ordnance, Coast Artillery, 
Engineers, and Signal Corps.

Application :—

Rutgers men who are eligible as indicated above and who desire to be ad
mitted to the training camps may receive application blanks by writing to 
Major John Bigelow, Professor of Military Science and Tactics, Rutgers 
College, New Brunswick, N. J.

Read the instructions on the application blank and fill out carefully. Note 
particularly that letters of application are not wanted, but only the names of 
three responsible citizens who know the applicant best. Each applicant must 
be examined physically at his own expense by a reputable physician, who will 
fill out the physical report forming part of the official application blank.

Applications must be received between October 15 and December 1. No 
application received after December 1 will be considered.

Men Now in the Service.

Rutgers men now in the service are eligible for admission into the training 
camps (1) as graduates of Rutgers College who have had military training, 
and (2) as enlisted men of organized divisions of the Regular Army, National 
Guard, or National Army. They may make application either (1) through 
Rutgers College as explained above, or (2) through their immediate com
manding officer, with whom they should get into touch at once if they wish 
to make application by the second method.

Rutgers men who have been drawn for service in the National Army but 
not yet called into service may, if eligible under the provisions, apply to 
Major Bigelow for admission to the third series of camps.

Rutgers men who are in the Naval Reserve may, if eligible under the pro
visions, apply to Major Bigelow for admission to the camps. The applica
tions of such men should be accompanied by a written consent that, in the 
event of their selection, they be released from the Naval Service while in 
attendance at camp.

Any further information will be given upon application to the 
War Service Bureau.


